On January 22, 2007 the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding COPS 2007 A and B

Question:
It is not often when I have the opportunity to inquire about the reason

why the resolution is for 410M instead of the 439M for budgeted FY07. ??

Response:
When preparing for a financing, staff reviews every project to be funded.  Among other things, we verify when the monies are needed to ensure that we are borrowing only when needed.  When reviewing the projects this year, it was determined that five projects would not require construction funding in FY07.  Those projects are shown below and the funding for them will be shifted to FY08.  The change in funding is in line with the current construction schedules.

South Area Bus Compound

W Palm Bch Area El (06-D)

Pahokee Area Middle (03-MM)

Royal Palm Area Elem (03-W)

Sabal Palm School Addition
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